
 
 

 

 

In accordance with the Pennsylvania Workers’ Compensation Act Section 306 (f.1)(1)(i), you must choose a 

physician or other Health Care Provider from the list below. 

 

IN CASE OF WORK-RELATED INJURY OR DISEASE 

 

If you suffer a work-related injury, the University will pay for reasonable surgical and medical services, medicines, 

supplies, orthopedic appliances and prostheses, including training in their use. 

 

In order to ensure that your medical treatment will be paid for by the University, you must select from one of the 

physicians or health care providers listed below. 

 

 

PENN STATE – SCHUYLKILL 
 

Medical Provider Address Telephone Specialty 

 

 Lehigh Valley Hospital 

 Schuylkill South, Occupational Med. 

 Joseph Albert, DO 

 

 

420 S. Jackson Street  

Pottsville, PA  17901 

 

 

(570) 621-5067 

 

Occupational Medicine 

 Treats All Injuries 

   

 Schuylkill Surgeons, Inc. 

 M. Mohamed Meeran, MD 

 

  

IPA Medical Plaza 

Industrial Park Road 

St. Clair, PA  17970 

 

 

(570) 429-1000 

 

General Surgery 

 

 Phillips Brayford Orthopaedics 

 Jason C. Phillips, MD 

 Mark D. Brayford, DO 

 Michael Freed, PA-C 

 Ali A. Shah, MD 

 

 

48 Tunnel Road 

Suite 203 

Pottsville, PA  17901 

 

(570) 624-4777 

 

 Orthopedics 

 

Advanced Dermatology Associates 

 

 

 700 Schuylkill Manor Rd. 

 Suite 5 

 Pottsville, PA.    17901 

 

 

 (570) 622-6804 

 

 Dermatology 

 

Progressive Vision Institute 

Solomon Luo, MD 

 

 

201 E. Laurel Blvd.  

Pottsville, PA  17901 

 

(570) 628-4444 

 

 Ophthalmology 

 

 

 Pottsville Oral Surgery 

 Jeffrey Horowitz, DDS, MD 

 

   

2257 West End. Avenue 

Pottsville, PA  17901 

 

(570) 622-9746 

 

 

 Oral/Maxillofacial 

    Surgery 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO ALL EMPLOYEES 
 

REMEMBER, IT IS IMPORTANT TO TELL YOUR EMPLOYER 

ABOUT YOUR INJURY. 

 

 

 



 

 

You must continue to visit one of these physicians or health care providers listed above, if you need treatment, for 

90 days from the date of your first visit. 

 

After this 90-day period, if you still need medical treatment, you may choose to go to another physician or health 

care provider of your choice.  If this situation should arise, you must let the Office of Human Resources 

Workers’ Compensation office know within 5 days of the first visit or your medical treatment may not be 

considered for payment. 

 

If one of the physicians or other health care providers listed above refers you to another physician or health care 

provider your employer or his insurer will pay the reasonable bills for these services. 

 

If you are faced with an immediate medical emergency, you may secure initial assistance from the nearest hospital. 

You must then seek subsequent treatment from a physician or other health care provider listed above for at least the 

first 90 days from the date of your first treatment. 

 

Requests for additional information should be directed to: Office of Human Resources 

Workers’ Compensation    

 James M. Elliott Building, 4th Floor 

       University Park, PA  16802 

 

       Phone: (814) 865-0424 

       Fax: (814) 865-6820 
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